
Dear Parents,

I trust everyone had a great break spent with family
and friends. 

Here are upcoming announcements:
• Tuesday, January 11: Progress Reports will be

sent home. There will be a form attached to the
progress reports. Please review the report,
sign the form, and return the form to school as
soon as possible.

• Friday, January, 14: Professional Development
– There will be early dismissal (2:15). After
school care is available if you are in need of
those services. 

• Monday, January 17: No School (Martin Luther
King, Jr.)

• Tuesday, January 25: 100th Day of School

Here is what we are learning this week in P4:
• Bible

◦ Verse: Ephesians 4:25 – “Therefore, having put away falsehood, let each one of 
you speak the truth with his neighbor, for we are members one of another.”

◦ Question: Does God know all things? Yes, He knows all things.
◦ Our stories will deal with the importance of being honest in all we say and do.

• Language Arts
◦ We will be talking about winter activities.
◦ Our letter and sound is Ii. 

• Writing
◦ We will be learning how to write an upper and lower case Ii. 

• Math
◦ We will be reviewing numbers 1-12. 

As always, if you have questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Danielle Bellew


